Urgent Action Required!

Parents Portal Registration.


Attached you will find a step-by-step guide to registration for Parents Portal, or view the instruction video on -
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/nl/itsc/parents-portal/

[bookmark: _GoBack]It is essential that we have every family registered on this portal as this will be our main avenue for getting information to you, especial with the current  Covid-19 situation. 

As stated in previous correspondence this is a service which is beneficial to you, for accessing and updating information to the school.  

Last week we issued you with the details we currently hold on file for your child/children this is the information you will enter for registration to the Parents Portal. (Any changes you supplied have been updated) 

Please access this portal and register your children a.s.a.p if not already registered.  Any issues use the help facility available on the site of contact the school office. 

Please have your registration completed by 4th September as we will be issuing the data checks at this time. 






